
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
8 February 2013 
            
Newsletter No 20 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Monday 11 February 2013.  All Parents/Carers are welcome to attend and stay for 
coffee afterwards. 
 

Kamron Graham  Nursery 
For always trying his best and 

his excellent attitude to learning 

  Rishi Dadwal   RW 
For fantastic writing in Literacy 

    Osaza Ogbebor & Azeza 
Allyne   RB 

For excellent teamwork when 
building a device to save 

Humpty Dumpty 

 Rihanna Archer  1C 
For a fantastic fox mask as part 
of our nocturnal animals project 

Lequarn Lynch  1/2L 
For working hard in Numeracy with 

his number skills 

  Amit Bali   2S 
For  excellent descriptive 

writing and use of adjectives 

Armaan Mahmood  3L 
For writing a great post card 

from a mythical character 

 Muhammed Al-Sahid   3/4B 
For making positive contributions to 
all RE lessons and demonstrating 

how to write in Arabic 

Nathan Dooley  4J 
For making fantastic progress 

with his handwriting 

Alicia Brown  5W 
For a great piece of work about 

the Viking invasion 

  Kian Purkiss-Chisholm    5/6B 
For working hard to improve his 

Literacy 

Reece Campbell   6S 
For excellent story writing in 

Literacy 

 
 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the ‘Kind and Thoughtful’ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 11 February 2013. The lucky 
children will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KS1 KS2 
Rhiannan Conniff 

For picking up another child’s 
milk after they dropped it and 

getting a new one 

Demario Brown 
For offering to help another child 
to learn their lines for the class 

assembly 



 
 
 
Weekly Certificates 
Lining Up 6S 
Spick and Span RB 

Movement Bird RB 
Attendance 1/2L 
Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to 1/2L   Runners up - 2S 

 
School Closure in Extreme Weather Conditions  
In the event of inclement weather conditions, announcements will be made between 6:45am and 
9:00am on the following radio stations:  Heart FM, Radio WM and BRMB.   Parents will also be 
advised by text message so it is important that we have your current telephone number. 
 
Term Dates 

Half term holiday 

 
Children break up on 

Friday 15 February 2013 
and return to school on 

Monday 25 February 2013 
 

 
Have a lovely weekend.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Head Teacher  
National Leader of Education 


